
June 10th, 1953 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 Maple Street NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

We take pleasure in confirming your reception of station ZNS, 

1540 kcs., 5,000 watts, Nassau, Bahamas, on the morning of 

October 25th, 1952, at which time the station was on the air 

all night broadcasting hurricane warnings. 

Your report was very much appreciated, and we regret the delay 

in replying. 

Very truly yours, 

RADIO STATION ZNS 

< , t /, 

43.A. Mann 
DX Manager 


